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Ladies and Gentlemen,

The new European regulation REACH (Registration, Evaluation and Authorisation of
CHemicals) concerning chemical products has been enforced the 1 June 2007. The
objective of this regulation is the environment protection, as weil as the protection of the
health of the population.

The pre-registration delay expired the 1st of December 2008, therewith ending the first
phase of the implementation of the REACH regulation.

Cellpack is glad to inform you that all products concerned by REACH (EG)
Nr.1906/2007 have been registered. The CELLPACK products do not contain any
SVHC ( Substances of Very High Concern) at a concentration > 1% , as per the list of
the European Chemical Agency ECHA, published the 28.10.2008 on the Web site
http://echa.europa.eu/chem data/candidate list en , or the list contained in Annexe XIV
of the EG Nr.1906/2007 regulation.

CELLPACK customers are herewith guaranteed to receive products respecting the
latest regulations.

Our statt remains at your entire disposal for any further question. Please do not
hesitate to contact us er send your request to reach@cellpack.com.

Thanking you for your ongoing support, we remain

Sincerely yours.

CELLPACK GmbH
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Pierre Londort

Director Sales and Marketing
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Marion Watzlawik
R&D and REACH Co-Ordinator


